
June 19, 2021 

Calendar 

Sabbath, June 19 

(sundown 9:01pm) 

9:30am-Adult, Youth & ChildrenΩs Lessons 

11:00am-Speaker: Michael Halfhill 
 

Wednesday, June 23 

2:00pm-Bulletin Deadline 

6:30pm-Prayer Meeting 
 

Sabbath, June 26 

(sundown 9:02pm) 

9:30am-Adult, Youth & ChildrenΩs Lessons 

11:00am-Speaker: Michael Halfhill 

12:00pm-Fellowship Meal 

Contact Us 

Office hours:  

Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 10-2pm 

Secretary: Kendra Carlson                   

piedmontparksda@gmail.com 

402-489-1344  

Lead Pastor: Michael Halfhill                  

mhalfhill@gmail.com              

402-318-1856     

Assoc./Youth Pastor: Nate Elias 

pastornateelias@gmail.com   

404-313-2972       

Treasurer: Marsha Hansen         

marshaanddiego@gmail.com        

402-432-0455        

Elder: Tom Toews 

thomastoews@hotmail.com       

Online: piedmontparksda.org  

facebook.com/piedmontparksda 

youtube.com/piedmontparkchurch 

4801 A Street, Lincoln, NE 68510  

Nate Elias-surgery 
Virginia Myers-transition 
Ella Opp-recovery 
Jill Thompson-health 
Larry Bucher-health 
Martin Lake-cancer 
Tom Blackburn-recovery 
Bob Sharp-health 
Fleharty family-loss  
Victor Pastor-health  

 

6/19 Church Budget 
6/26 KS NE Advance 

Weekly church budget: $3,770.22  
June offering:  $5,239 
Balance:  $-7,726.07 

Give online at piedmontparksda.org 

Musician: Adam Schwimmer, Chris Evens, Dustan Daniel,  

Richard Schmidt and Darcy Pearcy 
 

 Lambs Offering: Pathfinders 
 

*Please place tithe envelopes in boxes at the sanctuary doors 

 

9:30am - Sabbath School     11am - Worship Service  
View at YouTube.com in our Channel: piedmontparkchurch 

Call to Worship   

 

Welcome  
 

Gift from the Heart 
 

Offering  
 

Childrenôs Story   
 

Announcements 
 

Prayer 
 

Scripture  
 

Sermon 
 

Dedication Song 
 

Prayer of Blessing  

Come Thou, Almighty King                           71 
 

             Pastor Michael Halfhill 
 

            Richard Kyaw 
 

Church Budget                           Steve Duden 
                

                                       Britaini Maisu 
 

                 Pastor Michael Halfhill   
 

                             Eula Key 
 

Daniel 12:1-3                                 Renee Schaecher 
 

Bad Dads            Pastor Michael Halfhill 
 

Let It Start With Me     
 

            Pastor Michael Halfhill 

mailto:piedmontparksda@gmail.com
mailto:mhalfhill@gmail.com
mailto:caleb.white1231@gmail.com
mailto:marshaanddiego@gmail.com
mailto:thomastoews@hotmail.com
http://www.piedmontparksda.org


Announcements 

First Reading of Membership Transfers IN: Lana Crewdson from College View Church, 
Lincoln, NE Transferring OUT: Charles, AnaMaria, and Angela Herrera to Genesis Spanish, 
Orlando, FL, Christopher and Taylor Thompson, to New Creation, Lincoln, NE 
 

We are hosting our monthly fellowship meal again and need more team leaders to help 
with this ministry. Also, if youΩd like to be a part of a team, please let us know. 
 

We need several volunteers still for Family Bible Adventure. If youΩre able to help make 

this ministry happen, please contact Nicole Houdek or Shelly Kittleson. 
 

We have a lot of hynmals to give away, so let us know if youΩd like one at the Welcome 

Desk. If you know of a congregation who could use them, please let us know! 
 

We want to thank the people who donated to The Olive Branch Ministry (Piedmont Food 

Cupboard and Lincoln's Little Free Pantries)! We have received individual items as well as 

cases of food items in the last weeks. As we move forward our hope is that Piedmont Park 

will see this ministry as a gesture of good will from us to the people in the Lincoln Commu-

nity. When people know a community cares for them in their times of need, regardless of 

the reason, they are more likely to bond with the community and even to seek out a local 

church in which to worship. Thank you again and we are looking forward to your continued 

generosity.  Questions? Themes of Hope contacts Renee Schaecher or Eula Key. 
 

Hello Sabbath School Teachers: Thank you for bringing the Sabbath School attendance and 

offering back to the Welcome Desk after class each Sabbath over the last months. We ask 

that you continue to do this every Sabbath, going forward, because we have found this 

method to take much less staffing and it has been 

working well. Thank you again for being willing to 

make this change in the traditional way the Sabbath 

School envelopes have been handled. Blessings and 

Thank you for all you do and are in Christ Jesus as you 

serve our Bible Study classes. Sabbath School Secre-

tary Co-chair - Renee Schaecher 402-580-4015 
 

Piedmont PeddlerΩs welcomes all bikers (with hel-

mets - a must) along with walkers to meet at 3pm 

every Sabbath at the bike path bench behind the for-

mer ShopKo at 27th & Hwy 2. Enjoy fun fellowship 

while also enjoying GodΩs creation. We will cancel 

rides if the following is forecasted: above 90 degrees 

or below 50 degrees, very strong winds, or rain. Any-

one under the age of 14 needs to bring a parent 

along. Rides tend to be two hours long, with a variety 

of comfortable speeds. Enjoy exploring LincolnΩs won-

derful bike paths! 

  
 

Find Youth  
Activities  

Here... 

Are You Visiting? WeΩd like to offer you a free book thatΩs available at the Welcome Desk. 
 

Thunder In the Holy Land will cover the topic IŜƭƭ ϧ !ōǊŀƘŀƳΩǎ IŀƛǊȅ /ƘŜǎǘ in the Gathering 

Place on Tuesday at 6:30pm. 
 

A note to the Adult Sabbath School Teachers: We have been happy to deliver or mail your 

Teachers Quarterlies over the months of Covid 19. However, because the Covid dial is in the 

green now, and assuming it will still be in the green next time quarterlies are due to be dis-

tributed, we will leave the labeled Teachers quarterlies at the Welcome Desk for you to pick 

up. We will put an announcement in the bulletin when the time comes to alert you that the 

quarterlies are ready for distribution.  Thank you. If you have questions please contact 

Renee Schaecher - Sabbath School Secretary Co-Chair.  
 

Update on Adventist Child India: Schools are now able to open and there is an urgent need 

for sponsors of education for SDA children in India. It costs $420 per year ($35 per month) to 

provide tuition, lodging, food, books, clothing and medical care. These children come from 

families who make less than $3 per day and cannot afford a Christian education. Help pre-

pare them to share the gospel. For information contact Charlene at 402-489-1702 

or rdbinder42@gmail.com  or go to www.adventistchildindia.org and find a child needing 

sponsorship. You can also make a one-time donation on the website.  
 

 

The North American Division is sponsoring a free virtual 

convention Forgiveness reaching peace on July 22-24. 

Participants will have access to best practice strategies 

and research in the areas of family therapy, family stud-

ies, family ministry, social work and psychology in order 

to enhance ministry to families. 

The theme this year is forgiveness, a relevant topic for 

our emotional and mental wellbeing. Family ministry 
leaders from churches and conferences, professionals 
who work with families as educators or counselors, 
pastors and lay persons who have an interest in im-
proving their own marriages and families are invited to 

participate. Free CEUS are offered.  
 

To register: https://www.acfrp.org/ 

mailto:rdbinder42@gmail.com
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The Nelons 
Monday  
June 21 at 7pm 

   
Offering a rich blend of gospel, 

a cappella, hymns, American,  

folk and inspirational music, 

The Nelons are a world-class talented family. This multi-generational 

group excel in vocal excellence and tight family harmony. Theyôve won nu-

merable awards including three GRAMMY nominations, six DOVE Awards 

and many songs at the top of national radio charts.  

 

One of southern gospelôs most-loved families, Kelly Nelon Clark, Jason 

Clark and their daughters Amber and Autumn bring great gospel music 

during each concert. Doors open for this FREE concert at 6pm. An off-

ering will be taken. Questions? Call Midwest Gospel Music, 402-792-2450 

 

 
 

 



College View Academy Openings:  

Elementary PE Teacher - Part time position to teach Physical Education for 

grades K-4. Candidate should be a certified elementary teacher or have a PE 

degree. Please direct all inquiries to: Spencer Hannah, Principal - shan-

nah@cvak12.org.  

Independent Living Teacher - Part time position to teach basic skills needed for 

daily living - sewing, cooking, etc. - to hi gh school students. Please direct all 

inquiries to: Spencer Hannah, Principal - shannah@cvak12.org,  

Middle School Art Teacher - Part time position to teach art class to grades 6-8. 

Please direct all inquiries to: Spencer Hannah, Principal - shannah@cvak12.org.  

Elementary Offƛce Administrative Assistant - Full time (35-38 hoursκweek) 

hourly position to run manage the elementary office. Responsibilities include 

answering the telephone, admitting and greeting visitors, overseeing volun-

teers within the building, finding substitute teachers, assisting and supporting 

teachers in various ways, and many others. Please direct all inquiries 

to: Spencer Hannah, Principal - shannah@cvak12.org.  

Encouraging Message: Kendra Carlson 

On our quest to love people better, we will need a little skill called attunement. Though itΩs 

not practiced much in Western culture, tuning in to people and noticing how theyΩre feel-

ing is essential to expressing love. If someone close to you never notices when what they 

said hurt you, do you feel loved? If someoneΩs indifferent to your feelings on a regular ba-

sis, itΩs hard to believe you matter to them at all.  
 

And yet, our habitual rushing makes attunement a unique challenge. My family imple-

ments minimalist ideas to evaluate items on our calendar. We work to clear time in which 

deeper connections can happen. And it does take time. DonΩt be fooled by the ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ƻǾŜǊ 

ǉǳŀƴǝǘȅ motto. It doesnΩt work with people. You canΩt spend five minutes with a person 

and squeeze in all the love youΩd normally express in an hour. People need time to unravel 

when theyΩre stressed. They need time to talk about trivial, safe things before getting to 

harder stuff. And sometimes, we need time to establish our attention is really on them – 

that they wonΩt share something big only to have us answer a text, look up, and say, Huh?έ  
 

Much like searching for a radio station takes patience and effort, tuning in to a person isnΩt 

straightforward or quick. But thatΩs glorious in a way. We know someone values us when 

they invest time and effort. Have you felt you were being difficult, but someone was pa-

tient enough to let you warm up as you could? Was it not in a moment like this that you 

knew they really loved you? Attunement is a path we can take to show our loved ones they 

really are the at the top of our list. That we think they are special and want to know them 

even on the inside where the feelings live and things get messy.  
 

ItΩs a gift, offered rarely, and maybe thatΩs why Jesus said weΩd be known for our love. It 

stands out in a world that says people arenΩt worthy of attention or care unless they, blah, 

blah, blah. I want to be the weirdo who moves through the world, yoked up with Jesus and 

shoulder to shoulder with Him, I notice HeΩs not in a hurry. I let His pace become mine, and 

soon my breathing follows, slow and gentle as His. Attuned to Him, I find a deeper love 

inside me than IΩve known before. One with the patience to tune in.             *Matt. 11:28-30 


